

From:

Miss Claudia Spens M.V.O.

The Office of TRH The Prince of Wales and The Duchess of Cornwall

Private and Confidential

4th January, 2018

Dear Mrs. Jackson,

The Prince of Wales has asked me to thank you for your letter of 1st November and for enclosing the photograph of the stunning Bengal Tiger and cub made by the children from re-cycled materials.

It is heartening to know that the children are so aware of the need to recycle and the adverse impact of unnecessary landfill on the environment. His Royal Highness was very impressed to hear that the pupils have been awarded their fifth green flag; a truly wonderful achievement.

The future is in the hands of the young and The Prince of Wales has asked me to send you all his very best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Claudia Spens

Mrs. A E Jackson, Staff and Children

